
Dates to Remember 
Jan. 12th—Jan. 17th—SNOW DAYS 
Jan. 19th—Report Cards go home 
Feb. 9th—12th—Mid-Winter Break—
no school 
Feb. 14th—Valentine’s Day parties 
(more info. To come soon) 
March 1st—Field Trip to Lansing (this 
is our reschedule date) 
 

Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. Takens 
Mrs. J. Feuerstein: Phone: 616 794-4767    Email:  feuerstj@bas-k12.org 
Ms. Takens:   Phone:  616-794-4147   Email:  takensm@bas-k12.org 

January 19, 2024 

 

Items needed: 
 
 

*We are running low 
on tissues in the class-
room.  If you are able 
to send in a box that 
would be greatly ap-
preciated. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Greetings from 4th Grade! 
Greetings!  It is hard to believe that we are over half-way 
through January.  Our last week has been a challenge with all 
of the snow and cold.  I hope you have survived this brutal 
dose of Michigan winter!  Remember that students are out 3 
times a day for recess.  Please be sure they are bringing their 
outside gear and wearing it.   
 
Today, your student’s report card and NWEA test results are 
being sent home.  Let me know if you have any questions 
about either.   
 
Math:   We will soon be done with module 3 in Math 
(multiplication and division).  We will review and then take our 
test after lesson 24.    Each night, students have a homework 
that should be completed at home.  There is also an info sheet 
at the front of the homework with example problems. Also, if 
your student is not bringing home their homework, please en-
courage them to get this extra practice in.   
Our next module will be #4 and the focus will be fractions.   
 
Science/Social Studies:   We are now working on a  sound unit 
in Science.  We completed our first experiment this week.  Stu-
dents were able to build a paper cup telephone and talk with 
their partner.  Ask you student about this process.    
Language Arts: Our focus in whole group Wonders is realistic 
fiction.  We also continue reading groups during our Google 
Classroom  time.  When students are not in a group, they are 
completing items assigned in their google classroom.  We are 
using companion books from Wonders.    We also do spelling 
activities, sentences, and a weekly dialogue journal.  This jour-
nal allows us to practice our writing and get to know one an-
other.    
AR:  Students will be given AR point goals for 3rd marking peri-
od soon.  With our unexpected time off this week, we did not 
get to this. 3rd marking period ends on March 8th.   Keep 
reading and taking tests. 
 
   

 


